
 

 

 

 

Erratum Notice 

Enquiries about Results for GCSE and A Level: 
Summer 2015 exam series 
nnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnn 

 

Some inaccuracies in the data have come to light in our publication Enquiries about 
Results for GCSE and A Level: Summer 2015 exam series. Some inaccuracies 
are due to some errors in the data provided by one exam board; some are due to late 
amendment of submitted data from another exam board not being incorporated into 
the overall statistics.  

This affects: 

• Report and tables contained within the report: including references and 
commentary about qualification grade changes 

• Table 3 and Table 4 in the appendix of the report as well as in the separate Excel 
file.  

 

Some of the inaccuracies also affect 2012, 2013 and 2014 summer series 
publications of Enquiries about Results for GCSE and A Level.  

We will be making amendments to the 2015 published report and will republish a 
corrected version as soon as possible – we anticipate this will be around 31 March 
2016. The corrected data from 2012, 2013 and 2014 will also be reported in the 
republished version. We apologise for any confusion caused due to republishing the 
report.  

 

 


